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May 19th  Raina 
May 19th  Maleah 

June 17th  Mrs. Charlene 
June 17th  Clark 

July 16th  Ms. Tiffanie 
July 29th  Mrs. Eronda 

 

                                       

5/4 Teacher’s Appreciation 

5/9 Mother’s Day 

5/31   Memorial Day Holiday – Center Closed 

6/18   Graduation Day 

6/20   Father’s Day 

6/21   Summer Enrichment Program  

7/5    Independence Day Observance – Center Closed 
 

 

Psalm 30:5 Sing to the LORD, you saints of his; praise his holy name. For his anger lasts only a moment, but 

his favor lasts a lifetime; weeping may remain for a night, but rejoicing comes in the morning.   

Greetings Park View Family, 

We have survived a year into this pandemic.  It was a tough year for everyone.  We had to 

adapt to a new way of living….BUT trouble don’t last forever.  We are starting to see a light at the 

end of the tunnel.  We are positive that better things will come for all of us.  We have been picking 

up a few more children.  We are not yet where we need to be; it’s just a matter of waiting 

patiently.  

Some families have been asking when we will be extending our hours.   Financially we are not 

ready to open our regular hours.  Longer hours require staff to stay longer too.  On Tuesday, June 

1st we will start closing at 5:oopm. We will go back closing at 6:00pm eventually.  We are just asking 

to please bear with us.  If you are still able to pick up your child at the same time you are doing 

now, we will appreciate that.  This will help us by not needing to have all teachers until closing time. 

This whole experience has taught us to love our families, value what we have and be 

thankful of every minute that God gives us.   

Be Blessed, 
                                   Laura Austin-Feagan, Director 

 



 

  

Books of the month 

      May: 

         “How Come We Can’t Go to School?” By April Shepherd 
“Baby Loves Spring” by Karen Katz 

         

June: 

       “I see spring” by Charles Ghigna 

        “Kite” Day by Will Hillenbrand 

      July: 

“ I see Summer” by Charles Ghigna 

“Llama llama sand and sun” by Anna Dewdney 
 

         

        Bible Verses 

 

Mark 5:36: 

Don’t be afraid just believe 

 

John 10 10-11: 

His love gives life 

 

Hello Infant Room Parents  

We would first like to thank all the parents for all the wonderful Teacher’s Appreciation 

gifs we greatly appreciated it. We would like to welcome our new friend Justice to our 

classroom. We now have 3 little boys in our classroom who have been busy doing cool 

arts and crafts projects, talking to each other in their own language or just learning a 

little more independence.  

Our jobs as teachers are to help guide your child along the way and prepare them for 

moving on to the next classroom in the next few months. Most of them will be 18 months 

by the end of the summer. They will be learning to feed themselves using spoons to eat, 

walking up and down the steps and using regular cups to drink out of. We will start 

working on that in July.   

The infant teachers are always here if you have any questions or concerns about your 

child.  Our goal is to make sure that we are all on the same page as far as making sure 

that your child is on point with all their developmental areas.  

Please make sure that your child has all of their supplies: Cups, 3 meals (breakfast, 

lunch and snack), diapers, wipes, 3 complete outfits, zip lock bags for soiled clothes, 

feeding bibs, regular bibs, and Kleenex. Please also make sure that everything is labeled.  

Infant room Teachers 

Mrs. Eronda Just-Buddy Wilkerson and Mrs. Charlene Ward Dunn 

 



 

  

 

Toddlers and Two’s 

Hello Parent’s I have missed you all while I was gone but I am glad to be back. I would like 

to also thank everyone for my teachers appreciation gifts.  

I would like to  wish Raina a happy 2nd birthday. I am asking that for the children’s 

morning snack that you send in something healthy (fruits) and the afternoon snack it 

does not make a difference.  Please also make sure that all of your children’s belongings 

are labeled with their name so that it will not be any mix-ups on what belongings to each 

child.  Please make sure that your child has all of their supplies: 3 changes of clothes, 

extra masks, diapers or pull-ups that open on the side, this way we do not have take all of 

their clothes off, Kleenex and wipes.  

The children will be working on many different things over the next couple of months. We 

know that this is the stage where they are discovering more about their independence.  

Ms Tai’Mecka 

 
 

Preschool Parents 

Hello!!  I would like to say thank you for all the gifts received for Teacher’s Appreciation 

Week.  I would also like to congratulate my co-teacher Ms. Kijah on her delivery of a 

healthy baby boy.   

Over the next few months we will continue to work on different developmental areas with 

our students and we would like this to be a team effort to make sure that our children are 

reaching their full potential.  

Some children are still struggling in some areas and we would like for the parents to 

reinforce some of the things that we are doing with them whether it be counting to 50, 

knowing and recognizing their alphabets, holding the pencil the correct way, spelling and 

writing their names, coloring inside the lines.  These are just a few of the many things 

that we focus on with your children. Team works makes the dream work!! 

We will start back sending out homework with the children.  This will help them to get 

better by reinforcing the work done at school.  

We will also have a graduation ceremony for those that are heading to Kindergarten. 

Kudos to these little scholars for all the hard work they have done. 

Ms. Tiffanie Dennis 

 



 

 

Graduation Ceremony 
 

We are happy to announce that this year we will be having 

our Preschool Graduation Ceremony. This event will be held 

on Friday, June 18, 2021.  

The children are rehearsing and preparing for this 

important day.   

Our 2021 graduates are Karl Feagan, Franklin Jobe, Clark 

Smith and Grant Smith.   

                              Congratulations!!  

Welcome Back! 

We will like to extend a warm welcome back to 

our toddler teacher, Mrs. TaiMecka Edwards. 

Mrs. Mecka will be taking over the Toddler and 

2 year old classroom. 

We are Happy to have you back. 

 

Childcare Openings 

Do you know anyone who is 

looking for childcare services 

for children between the ages 

of 6 months up to 5 years old?  

If you do, please let them know 

that we have openings and are 

accepting children.  

 Congratulations! 
 

 

On Thursday, April 8, 2021 at 8:13am 

Ms. ShaKijah (Kijah) Hendrick welcome 

into this world a healthy baby boy 

named Saint.   

Welcome to the Park View Family!  

 

                              Summer 

The summer weather is getting here and so is the summer fun. 

When the summer time approaches we switch our daily activities by incorporating more outside 

fun.  We slow down on the curricular learning to do more outside activities putting more emphasis 

on large motor skills.  If your child is  enrolled in our Preschool program, he/she is automatically 

part of our summer fun.   

For the School age children (5 to 12 y/o who are already in school) we normally have a Summer 

Enrichment program designed just for them.  Because of the Pandemic, this year we did not 

have school age children enrolled but we will be enrolling for the summer fun.   

As of yet we do not have any summer field trips prepared as we await clarification on this 

matter by the state childcare authorities.  We all want to go out to places but at the same time we 

want all children to remain safe and protected while they are in our care.  Even thou things are 

starting to look better, we still have to be cautious.   

 


